COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OF EE AS

I 2 j
CHEDRO Il MEMORANDUM ‘ g

MAY 2025
No. 63 . s. 2025
’ ke, CHEDRO Il
To . Presidents/Heads, State Universities and Colledes (SUCs)
Subject . RE-SCHEDULING OF THE EVALUATION BY THE TWG OF THE

REVISED LAND USE DEVELOPMENT AND INFRASTRUCTURE PLAN
(LUDIP) FOR FISCAL YEAR 2026

Date : May 29, 2025

The CHEDRO Ill Memorandum No. 055, series of 2025 entitled “Evaluation by the TWG of
the Land Use Development and Infrastructure Plan for Fiscal Year 2026" (copy attached)
which is originally scheduled on June 2-3, 2025 will be re-scheduled on June 19-20, 2025 at
Hotel Seoul, Clark Special Economic Zone, Angeles City

Should there be further queries, the concerned staff may directly coordinate with Mr. Francis
Dominic de Guzman (‘dequzmani ‘oovoih) or Engr. Teodoro M. Paras
(tparas@ched.go ) Education Supervisors at telephone number (045) 402-6659.

dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

DR. LORA L.YUSI
Director IV
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